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Shelburne Legion news

	Everyone at Branch 220 would like to wish you all a happy and safe Thanksgiving.

We have nothing planned for Friday October 9th.

We will be serving our monthly breakfast on Sunday October 11th from 9 a.m. until noon. Come on in and check out our new home

fries.

Monday October 12th the branch will be open as usual, with Euchre at 2 p.m. and Bingo at 7 p.m.

Our next Red Friday Wing Night is October 16th with Cellar Door as our entertainment. A big shout out to this band as they were

the ones that originally start wing nights years ago. We can't thank them enough.

There is a benefit for the children on Halloween day from 12:30?4 p.m. all proceed go towards Sick Children's Hospital and Megan's

Walk.

The adult Halloween Bash is also on the 31st beginning at 9 p.m. to 1 a.m. with a light buffet at 11 p.m. and DJ Jerry Daniels will be

in the house. This is a free event everyone is welcome. Best costumes win prizes.

By Lesa Peat
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